Government of the District of Columbia



Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 11 Washington, DC 20004 (202) 727-9945

Memo

To: Angelique Rice, Associate Chief Financial Officer, OFRM

From: Kent Boese, Executive Director

Date: August 19, 2025

Re: FY 2025 Q3 4D Allotment - Restore

After submitting our March 28, 2025, memo advising OFRM to withhold ANC 4D's 3rd quarter FY 2025 allotment of \$5,297.56, the Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions (OANC) received the signed minutes approving the 1st quarter FY 2025 financial report, close-out report and the receipts for the grant issued with check 2309 that was payable to "Green Spaces for DC, Petworth Blooms. The report and supporting documents met the requirements of the D.C. Official Code, Section 1-309.13 (j) (1).

Therefore, the OANC recommends releasing ANC 4D's allotment of \$5,297.56 for the 3rd quarter of FY 2025

CC: Commissioner Kayla Baker (4D07), Treasurer Commissioner Jenn Kauffman (4D08), Chairperson